
GBOS Meeting Minutes 
Monday, November 18, 2019 

 
 
Renee Hillman, President, called the meeting to order at 7:03 PM. 
  
Meeting held at the Bay Area Unitarian Universalist Church hall. 
 
Attending Members:  22           Guests: 5 
 
Guests were introduced 
 
Program: Stephen Moffitt shared an interesting slide show on catasetums,  
 
Break -  refreshments, raffle, plant voting 
 
A vote was taken on 2020 GBOS officers. The results are as follows: 
 

President - Renee Hillman 
Vice President - Joyce McMillan and Nancy Daniocek as a team 
Secretary - Roxanne Rosson 
Treasurer - Linda Baker 
AOS Rep. - Harriett Davis 
SWROGA Reps. - Larry and Linda Baker 

 
President Renee Hillman shared that there will be a Board of Directors meeting in January that 
all officers will attend. 
 
GBOS meeting/Christmas Party will be December 16.  Everyone needs to bring a covered dish. 
There will be bingo with orchids for prizes. 
 
Treasury report given by Linda Baker, Treasurer: $8,450.29 
 
Harriet Davis shared that the AOS website has a new program coming soon for members 
 
Larry Baker shared the SWROGA has upcoming shows in fall of 2020 and spring of 2021 
 
Plant introductions were done by Katherine Brown. 

Specie winner:  Cattleya labiata grown by Larry Baker 
Hybrid winner:  Cattlianthe Molly Tyler FCC/RHS grown by Larry Baker 

 
 
Raffle tickets were drawn 



  
Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM. 
 
 
 
  
Minutes taken by Susan Lewis, GBOS Secretary 
 
 
 


